Generational change in the Administrative Board
of the Brose Group

Maximilian (left) and Michael Stoschek (right)

Coburg (08. October 2025) After almost 35 years as managing director and 20 years
at the head of the supervisory bodies of the Brose Group, Michael Stoschek will hand
over the chairmanship of the Administrative Board of Brose SE to his son Maximilian
at the end of the year.

He thanks all employees who have helped him build up the company for more than 50 years
and hopes that his son will receive the same support.

The fourth-generation shareholders have affirmed their commitment to long-term
entrepreneurial responsibility. Together with a partner, they are exploring opportunities to
further advance the company’s positive development.

Therefore, the owners of the largest privately owned German company in the supplier
industry, in cooperation with an investment bank, plan to explore potential partnerships and
assess what structure best serves the interests of our shareholders, employees, customers,
and suppliers.

"l am convinced that the name Brose will continue to stand for innovation, quality, and
reliability," says Michael Stoschek.



